
 
 
 
The MAS Drama club cordially invites you to join us for an evening 
performance of "The Light" on WEDNESDAY, APRIL 19th, at 6 PM, AT 
MAS. This is a student written play, directed by Miss McCabe, and performed 
by students from grades 3-5. This play incorporates the MAS school virtues 
within a touching story of a lost girl's journey to find her way home, 
accompanied by her best friend Lion.  
  

To assist with the costs associated with costumes, props, sets, and Drama 
fest registration, we will be asking $2 per person, at the door. All proceeds 
will go directly to the Drama club. We thank you in advance for your support.  
  

**All cast members should arrive at 5:30 pm, and proceed to Miss McCabe's 
classroom. The gym will only open to the audience, at 5:45 pm.  
  

Thank you! 
 


